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Luz E. Montoya

I, Luz Montoya am a resident of Central Falls and | am in support of HB 5473. In our community we have
many potholes and we need help from the city to help clean our public streets from snow for our adults
and children. This will help bring a peace of mind for our many residents knowing they are safe. We also
have many people wait more than half an hour for their bus knowing that at late hours it is not safe. This
is not easy for many families who rely on public transportation.

Sincerely,

Luz E. Montoya

68 Lonsdale Ave.
Central Falls, Rl 02863

401-486-3704



